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In our last newsletter...

We planned to head to Mexico, but that all changed when the plane we 
were taking went in for a routine biannual inspection and the altimeter 
failed.  It couldn't be repaired or replaced in time for a reasonable 
price to make the trip. 


Family Life

All is well in the Crothers home.  Homeschool is going great as the 
school year is getting wrapped up.  We were able attend a Homeschool 
Convention in Tulsa a few weeks ago, and got lots of ideas for 
curriculums and books.


Church

We weren't able to go to Mexico, but it seems like Mexico has come to 
us. We are involved with a Spanish church plant in our local church.  
We have services on Sunday evenings and we recently held a Mother's 
Day Banquet for the Spanish community. Please pray for our Spanish 
pastors Omar and Abby who have 
sacrificed everything to be here 
and the work is hard. We strive 
to be a support to them and help 
in any way we can. Also pray for 
God ideas to reach the Spanish 
community.   


Support

Thank you for all of you who 
have stuck with us through these 
changes.  We appreciate you more 
than words can say.  If you would like to send support and receive a tax 
receipt, you can send a check to Christian Living Fellowship P.O. Box 
567 - Leesville, LA 71446, and just put Stephen Crothers in the memo; 
and we will receive the full amount.  They are working on a new 
website that will be able to accept online giving which should be up 
and running in a couple of months. Keep us posted on prayer requests 
or new adventures in your life as well as we would love to celebrate 
them with you.
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Reset 

Some of you know that we are no 
longer with Alpha Aviation.  Things 
were quite different than expected, 
so in order to stay on track with 
our goals, all of the students there 
decided to look for other options.


Same Goals 

My goals of attaining pilot and 
airplane mechanic certifications 
have not changed.  We still want to 
utilize the tool of aviation to reach 
the last of the lost.


New Direction 

I am currently at Riverside Flight 
Center in Tulsa, OK; where I am 
on track to finish all of my pilot 
ratings by the end of the year.  
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